
BELL TELEPHONE LABORATORIES
INCORPORATED

463 WEST STREET NEW YORK February 28, 1939

CHELSEA 3-1000

MR. KERMIT GEARY,
RFD. #2,
Walnutpor t, Penna.

Dear Sir:

IN REPLY REFER TO

CJG-550-E-ML

REPLYING TO

This is in reply to your recent inquiry concerning
Bell Laboratories' radio station WOCAA.

This station is used in connection with various
radio transmission tests that are not concerned with the
performance of the transmitter. In fact, the signals would
probably have little significance to anyone except the engi-
neers at the laboratories' receiving stations.

We are, however, glad to confirm your reception.

Very truly yours,

C. J. GLINANE.


